William F. House, M.D. Hearing Associates

October 3, 1991

RE: Letter of Reference
Maria Kulick Abramson, M.S.

Dear Whom It May Concern:

I am very pleased to write Mrs. Abramson a letter of recommendation as I
believe her professional abilities are outstanding. She positively affects the
quality of hearing health care which patients receive.

Academically, she has been trained by the founding fathers in the field of
audiology, which is reflected in her depth of knowledge in basic science, hearing
instruments, and diagnostic assessment for individuals of all ages.

Clinically, I am impressed with her ability to consistently obtain accurate and
reliable audiograms on even the most difficult to test patients. This has
repeatedly been invaluable particularly when medical decisions are based upon
these results. I have appreciated Maria’s untiring willingness to communicate
audiologic results to physicians as well as other professionals.

With regards to fitting hearing instruments, her skill is second to none. Our
patients have reported to me that they feel they received the very best care in
current hearing aid technology. She has that special skill of turning a potentially
negative situation into a positive one wherein each patient feels special because
their particular hearing needs have been met.

Finally, on a personal level, Maria has demonstrated compassion and sensitivity
towards patients. She extends her out-going personality to them with genuine
concern for their needs. Her personal warmth coupled with professional
expertise make her an asset to any medical team.

I highly recommend Maria.

Sincerely, . .
4/ (et r W

William F. House, M.D.
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